
 

 
 
 
 
 
August 17, 2015  

 
 
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 
200 Scotia Centre  
P.O. Box 938  
Yellowknife, NT 
X1A 2N7 
 
Attention: Chuck Hubert, Senior Environmental Assessment Officer 
 
Re: EA1314-01 Jay Project, Dominion Diamond Ekati Corporation Developer’s 
Assessment Report – Responses to Technical Reports  
 
Dear Mr. Hubert: 
 
Dominion Diamond is pleased to provide you with our responses to the Technical 
Reports received for the Jay Project. Accompanying this letter we have included 
responses to Technical Reports from the following parties: 
 

• Deninu Kue First Nation (DKFN); 

• Diavik Diamond Mines (2012) Inc. (DDMI); 

• Environment Canada; 

• Fisheries and Oceans Canada (DFO); 

• Government of Northwest Territories (GNWT); 

• Independent Environmental Monitoring Agency (IEMA); 

• Lutsel K’e Dene First Nation (LKDFN); 

• North Slave Métis Alliance (NSMA); 

• Transport Canada; 

• Tłı chǫ Government; and,    ̨                      

• Yellowknives Dene First Nation (YKDFN). 

 
 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
We would like to thank all parties for their excellent work in reviewing the Jay 
Project to date and the recommendations included in their Technical Reports.  We 
also want to reaffirm our commitment to work diligently with the MVEIRB and 
other parties to provide information and responses in a timely manner throughout 
the remainder of the process.  As part of that commitment, we are open to meeting 
with any of the Parties leading up to the Public Hearings to discuss our responses to 
the Technical Reports in more detail.   
 
 
 
 
 

 


